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Letter from the President 
 

Season’s Greetings! 

 

Well, we've weathered this tough year which started with a lot of snow. 

Special thanks to those who helped friends and neighbors with their 

snow removal. Please continue that great tradition this year as well.  

 

Next we had our annual meeting in late April, which was well attended 

but we would like to see more. At the meeting we discussed road and 

drainage projects with the help of Bill Morgan (Libertyville Township 

Highway Department, superintendent), pond cleanup dates for the 

summer, area beautification (ie. front signs), Community Garage sale 

and Community Picnic just to name a few. I would like to see all of you 

at our next annual meeting because your input is important, please 

watch for information coming in the next few months.  

 

As your community association, we have been able to guide some of 

your neighbors through home projects with help in permitting, finding 

reputable contractors, etc. Please feel free to contact any of us on the 

board with questions or suggestions.  

 

Thank you for your continuing support and I wish you all the best during 

this Holiday Season.  

 

Dan Herchenbach 

 

 

www.NLECA.org 
 

This will be the last PRINTED newsletter. For future newsletters, please visit 

the NLECA website and register on the “Contact Us” page to have the 

newsletter emailed to you. If you do not have internet access, please 

contact a board member. 

 

On the website you will find: 

+Contact Information +Local Resources 

+Local Resources +Current/Past Newsletters 

      +Kids’ page with games and color pages 

+Advertisers’ page for local businesses 

 

 

http://www.nleca.org/
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Financial Report 
 

2011 Association Dues were due on April 1, 2011. 

 

Dues are $15 per year per household. Thank you to the households who 

have paid their annual dues.  

 

If you have any questions about your balance, please contact Heather 

Socie at 847-293-5307 or treasurer@NLECA.org. 

 

 

Annual Picnic 
 

The neighborhood picnic was held on Sunday, August 21, 2011. The Chili 

Cook-Off award has been passed off to Kathy Roberts! Our first annual 

Bake-Off was won by Heather Socie! Congratulations to all for a job well 

done. 

          1st Place – Kathy Roberts 

          2nd Place – Shari Sinclair 

          3rd Place – Julie Herchenbach 

The children enjoyed playing football and exploring the fire truck and 

ambulance. There was some discussion from some parents to arrange more 

games for next year. If you are interested, please contact a board member 

for more information. 

Special thanks to all who helped with the picnic set-up and clean-up, 

provided extra tables, electricity and generally were an invaluable help in 

the success if the picnic. 

 

General Fund = $4,862.72 

Pond Fund = $991.06 

Total = $5,853.78 
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Thanks for the Memories 
 

Thanks to Lori Harper for her original housing flyer.  

 

NLECA is looking for photos of past picnics, flooding, etc. of the neighborhood. Please contact J. 

Loicano at 847-596-0292. 
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 Local News 

 
Remember that garbage pick-up days are delayed by one day due to the following holidays:  

 

 New Years 

 Memorial Day 

 Independence Day 

 Labor Day 

 Thanksgiving 

 Christmas 

*If the holiday falls on a Sunday there will be no collection on Monday and services will 

be delayed one day for the remainder of the week. 

*If the holiday falls on a Saturday there will be no change to your regular pick up day 

*If a holiday falls on a weekday service will be delayed one day later for the rest of the 

week. 

 

Important Numbers 
 

Local 

Highway Department   847-362-3350 

Sheriff’s Department   847-377-4000 

Township Office   847-362-3350 

Planning, Building and Development 847-377-2600 

 

Board Members (or contact us through www.NLECA.org) 

President       Dan Herchenbach 847-680-7781 president@NLECA.org  

Vice President  Trish Kolar  847-207-6551 vicepresident@NLECA.org   

Treasurer/Membership Heather Socie  847-293-5307 treasurer@NLECA.org 

Secretary  Noreen Wyckel 847-680-4246 secretary@NLECA.org 

Director  Kathie Machado 847-641-0296  director1@NLECA.org 

Director  Carrie Mach  847-816-8313 director2@NLECA.org 

Director  Lori Harper  847-951-3935 director3@NLECA.org 

Newsletter Chair   Trish Kolar  847-207-6551 committeechair@NLECA.org 

Webmaster  J Loiacano  847-596-0292 webmaster@NLECA.org 
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